
The PSA volunteers have been busy
since the start of the new school
year.  We have planned and run the
following events that were
thoroughly enjoyed by everybody
that attended. 

Fun Walk
Autumn Disco
Amigo’s Magic Show
Christmas Jumper Sale
Christmas Fair
Elfridges Stall
Junior Christmas Film Night
Infant Christmas Film Night
Junior Film Night
Special Person’s Day Stall

We have lots more fun events
planned for the Spring and Summer
terms - see details later in the
newsletter.
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Thank you for your support throughout the year.
We are looking forward to lots of fun this Spring!



Don’t forget that the Tesco Stronger Starts blue
token voting finishes on the 31st March, so make

sure you get your votes in quick! Thank you to
everyone that has voted over the last few months



Our Easter Fair is fast approaching
and we are very excited to have Bond
Residential sponsoring our Baddow
Bars. These are currently on sale on
School Money for £2. There are 10
star prize golden tickets to be found,
along with lots of other golden tickets.
Be sure to pre-order yours before
they run out! 

The fair will be located in the Junior
playground and will include:

Free Easter Trail
Easter Egg Tombola
Easter Games
Baddow Bar Golden Ticket prize
collection point
Second hand stall and Uniform
PSA Refreshments

We look forward to seeing you there!
A big thank you to Bond Residential
for sponsoring our Baddow Bars

If you are able to donate any size
Easter egg, we are accepting
donations between the 18th - 22nd
March outside both school offices





We are pleased to announce our total profit to
date



Thank you for supporting Baddow Hall
Schools, we're looking forward to seeing

you soon, 

B A D D O W  H A L L  P S A

Thank you!Thank you!
We would like to thank the following companies and small
businesses for their very kind donations for our Easter Fair. Their
donations mean more money raised for our schools

Would you like to join our PSA or get involved in one of our planned
events? We are a small friendly group of parents and grandparents
that want to make our children's school experience, the best it can
be and to raise much need funds for the schools. We would love to
hear from you! 

PSA@Baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk

Ozzie’s Convenience Store - Premier Express 


